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2015 Midterm Report update:  the Accreditation Subcommittee of the Board of Trustees met 
September 1 to review the Midterm Reports for BC, CC, and PC.  The report is due to ACCJC 
October 15.  The latest version of the report is on the AIQ site under “Documents.” 

AIQ is aligning the Accreditation Standards and Eligibility Requirements with the BC Standing 
Governance committee structure. 

Fall Committee Reports due in early November will focus on the status of the Strategic 
Direction initiatives aligned with committee work.  Committee Reports will be directed to AIQ 
for review.  Following its charge, AIQ will “review and monitor evaluation activities to ensure 
they result in integrated, meaningful, and sustained college improvement.”  AIQ will analyze the 
Committee Reports, create a summary, and present the information to College Council in early 
December. 
 
At the end of each academic year, committees will follow the same process, with AIQ 
presenting the analysis to the annual College Leadership Year-End Review & Planning Meeting.  

AIQ will be recommending a change in its charge to add the Director of Equity and Inclusion 
to its membership. 

AIQ has several vacancies:  1 CTE faculty, 1 Basic Skills faculty, 3 classified, and 2 students 

For questions, please check our website or talk with one of our members: 

Kate Pluta, Nan Gomez-Heitzeberg, Zav Dadabhoy, Anthony Culpepper, Liz Rozell, Todd Coston, Lisa 
Fitzgerald, David Neville, Kimberly Nickell, Janet Fulks, Kirk Russell, Mark Staller, Bill La, Jennifer Jett, and 
Shannon Musser 
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